Daily Announcements
Monday, June 3rd
The 7th-grade teachers would like to give a shout out to their final Students of the Month of the year. All of our students of the month have performed well all year, so here is our last group of really deserving students. Sorry to make you wait so long! 
For the Iberian Lynx: Ruthie Kozak, Sarah Voegele, Nick Matthews, and Joe McNicholas
For the Komodo Dragons: Luke Winters, Libby Kane, Caitlin Carson, and Achilles Dano
For the Peregrine Falcons: Ethan Parmet and Kaleigh Whelan
For the Giant Pandas: Chris Sottnick, Sarah Stollsteimer, and Tristan Schaefer
Way to go everyone.
Attention Student Council members. Today's (Monday) meeting has been postponed until Friday. See Mr. Langin's email for details.
The 8th Grade Dance will be held on Friday from 7 - 9 PM in the Haverford High School Commons. Don't miss out on dancing, photo booth, snacks, and more fun! The cost is $20, which, along with the permission slip, must be handed in to your homeroom teacher today (Monday)!
Hey 8th grade, it's never too early to get involved at the High School! Why not join Color Guard! They are having an interest meeting to see what it's all about this evening (Monday) from 6:00 to 8:00 PM in the High School band room.
A reminder that Jazz Ensemble members should report tonight (Monday) for the awards ceremony at 5:20 - see Mr. Gittelman with any questions.
Any current 7th-grade student who is interested in next year's Gold Team, who did not attend the meeting this morning, must attend the meeting tomorrow (Tuesday) immediately after school in gym A/B.
Attention 7th graders! Was your artwork displayed at the art show? Please stop by Mrs. Kwoczak's room to collect your project by tomorrow (Tuesday) or it will be gone forever!
Attention all 8th-grade baseball players, our jersey return/ pizza party will be held tomorrow (Tuesday) after school in the cafeteria. Please bring your jerseys in a bag labeled with your name.
Don’t forget to sign up for The Buddy Run! The due date for sign-ups is Wednesday, they are giving you an extra day, so don’t forget!
Attention HMS: Please come out to join YMCL on Wednesday, directly after school on the HMS track for a memorial to honor the students who lost their lives in school shootings this past year.
There are three great concerts this week after school in the HMS auditorium! Come out and support these wonderful groups - stay for the FREE FOOD afterward! Today (Monday) - Brass Ensemble, Thursday - Woodwind Ensemble,t Friday - Jazz Ensemble. Hope to see you there!
Hey HMS! Your library books are due back! Get every book you can find in your backpack, classrooms, and locker back to Ms. Hay! If you're scared of any fines you may have, no fear! This entire week is Fine Free! Now, join in the hunt and bring back those books!
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is a Soft Pretzel from the Philly Pretzel Factory. In order to receive this incentive, turn your H-PRIDE card into Mrs. Arkowitz, or Mrs. Henszey during your lunch period on Friday. The pretzels will only be available on Friday, June 7.
Just a reminder: students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check in with the secretary.
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